Dunham School's End of Year



Thursday, June 6th, 9:30-11:30am

Our annual carnival continues to be a highlight of the year for our community. Whether you have 30 minutes or half a day, we can use your help. We need volunteers for:

- Setup: 8:00 A.M. 9:30 A.M.
- Booths during the event: 9:30 A.M. 11:30 A.M.
 - o Speed Pitch
 - o Snow Cones
 - o Popcorn
 - Cotton Candy
 - o Bounce House
 - Slack Line NEW BOOTH!
- Clean up: 11:30 A.M. Noon

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please contact Lindsey Goodwin at lindseybgoodwin@gmail.com. Thank you!